Formal Welcome Letter to Parents at the Start of School Year

Subject: Welcome to a New School Year

Dear Parents,

I would like to warmly welcome you and your child to a new academic year at [School Name]. It is

an honor to be your child's teacher this year, and I am eager to work together to ensure a

successful and fulfilling experience.

In the coming weeks, your child will be introduced to new subjects, interactive projects, and

activities that will encourage both personal and academic growth. My focus will be to create a

supportive, respectful, and engaging classroom environment where all students feel motivated to

achieve their best.

Communication between parents and teachers plays an essential role in student success. Please

feel free to reach out at any time if you have questions, concerns, or suggestions. I will also provide

regular updates on class activities, assignments, and upcoming events.

Thank you for trusting me with your child's education. I look forward to a productive

partnership this year.

Sincerely,

[Teacher's Name]

Get more templates here:

https://www.lettersandtemplates.com/letters/welcome-letter-to-parents-from-teacher